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Your Reference 

 

Our Reference 

VJF01/2680426 

Department for Transport 
Great Minster House 
33 Horseferry Road 
London 
SW1P 4DR 
 
By e-mail 
 
 
 

Gowling WLG (UK) LLP
4 More London Riverside

London
SE1 2AU

DX 132076 London Bridge 4
 

19th August 2024 

 

Dear Sirs 

Planning Act 2008 and the Infrastructure Planning (Examination Procedure) Rules 2010  
Application by London Luton Airport Limited (“the Applicant”) Seeking Development Consent for the 
Proposed London Luton Airport Expansion (“the Proposed Development”).  
 
Request for Information 
 
Gowling WLG are instructed by Bloor Homes Limited and we write further to the Department for Transport's 
request for further information dated 2 August 2024.  We respond to the following request:  
 
Bloor Homes Limited  
17. The Secretary of State notes that at the close of the Examination, an agreement was being progressed 
by the Applicant regarding the permanent acquisition of plots 3-40, 3-42, 7-13, 7-14, 7-40, 7-43 and 7-46 in 
the Book of Reference. The Secretary of State requests that the Applicant and Bloor Homes Limited 
provide an update. 
 
On behalf of Bloor Homes Limited we can confirm that discussions continue regarding an agreement with the 
Applicant to address Bloor Homes Limited's representations and we remain hopeful that agreement can be 
reached shortly.  We should be grateful for a further formal opportunity to update the Secretary of State in 
due course. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

Vicky Fowler 
for and on behalf of Gowling WLG (UK) LLP 




